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CHEM-NUCLEAR SYSTEMS INC.
240 stoneridge Drive, suite 100 + Columbia. south Carolina 29210 * 803/256-0450

September 26, 1983
RA-0232-3

Ms. Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Ms. Jackson:

RE: Control Number 500280

Enclosed is payment (check number 304203) in the amount of $1,100.00
as specified in Section 170.31(4B) of 10 CFR 170 for the application
fee for a new license to replace 31-11640-02. We understand this is
at the rquest of your Licensing Staff.

Please note the change of address to Columbia, South Carolina rather
than Avon, Connecticut.

If I can be of further assistance, pleast contact me at 803-256-0450.

Very truly yours,

CilEM-NUCLEAR SYSTEMS, INC.
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L. K. Poppe
| Corporate 1[ealth Physicist
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